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Check us out on 
Facebook, Twitter and YouTube!

Thanks for reading and have a great season!
The  SRPL Committee

Yet another great response to registration means that we’re back 
as strong as ever with 35 teams on Tuesday and 49 on Thursday 
including multiple new teams. If you’re interested on how the 
divisions were worked out, head over to the TABLES page on the 
website where there’s a link to the workings.
It’s worth noting that we populate the divisions based on the order 
we received both payment and completed forms and this time we 
very nearly had to deny entry to the last couple of teams to pay their 
fees. While we never want to see a team miss out, we can only do so 
much when we receive 1 or 2 teams more than the ideal number.  
So please make sure to get your registration completed well before 
the deadline to ensure your team is playing pool for another season.

WINTER SEASON STARTS 4TH SEPTEMBER 2018

We print over 3,000 result cards 
each year which reach more than 
600 players across 40+ venues in 
the Southampton region.  
If you would like your business to 
be prominently advertised on the 
reverse, get in touch via the  
usual methods.

ADVERTISING OPPORTUNITY!

Trophies are awarded to the following:
• �Summer season: 

	� Group stage: 	 Winners 
Cup & Shield: 	 Runner-up and winner 
Facebook Singles:	 Semi-finalists, runner-up and winner

• Winter season: 
	� Divisions: 	 Winner and runner-up 

Cups & Shield: 	 Runner-up and winner 
Singles & Doubles:  	 Semi-finalists, runner-up and winner

Each team receives a large trophy for the venue and 7 individual 
trophies for the players.  
The Cup and Shield competition winners also receive a perpetual 
trophy that is engraved with past winners that can displayed in their 
venue until the next presentation event.

TROPHIES BEING AWARDED AT THE PRESENTATION

REMEMBER: Trophies will only be available to collect on the 
night so please ensure you’re there to get yours.

Presentation Night for the Winter 2017/18 and Summer 2018 seasons 
this year will be held at the Saints Pub from 2pm til late.
There will be live entertainment, food, competitions and more as well 
as an impressive display of over 350 trophies to give out!
The entire event is courtesy of the SRPL so bring your family and 
friends too! The presentation is scheduled for 6pm should you wish to 
only attend to collect your trophy, but we hope you join us for a drink 
and bite to eat too.

DATE FOR THE DIARY - SAT 15TH SEPTEMBER

We live stream all our finals on our 
YouTube channel and this season will 
be no exception! Head over now and 
be sure to subscribe to be notified 

when we’re next live or watch the last 8 seasons-worth of finals!

WATCH THE FINALS ON YOUTUBE!

We had over 100 entries to the Winter Singles competition and over 
50 for the Doubles. Fixtures for both these competitions are on the 
website now.

Please note: players will need to have played at least 1 frame for their 
SRPL team before the stated deadline or face elimination from the 
competitions.

SINGLES & DOUBLES COMPETITIONS


